GMB strike at Asda Gosport
suspended after Acas talks

/-

GMB can confirm the strike at Asda’s Gosport Superstore has been suspended.

Talks took place today between the union and Asda, arbitrated by Acas, the independent conciliatory
service.

A joint statement agreed by GMB and Asda reads:
"Following discussions held under the auspices of Acas, on 18 January 2024, it has been agreed that

industrial action is temporarily suspended to allow a ballot of GMB members on the proposals put
forward by Asda.”

GMB strike at Asda Gosport suspended after Acas talks Page 1 of 2


https://www.gmb.org.uk/news/search?&issue=59

Press office Member requiring help?

07958 156846 Click to contact your local GMB Region

press.office@gmb.org.uk info@gmb.org.uk

GMB strike at Asda Gosport suspended after Acas talks Page 2 of 2


tel:07958156846
mailto:press.office@gmb.org.uk
mailto:info@gmb.org.uk

